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2nd March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

STEM Week – w/c 16th March 2020 

We are very excited to share with you that we will be running our first ever STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Maths) week here at WJS in the week beginning 16th March 

2020. 

 

As part of this exciting week, all children will be watching a fizz pop science show to inspire 
and excite them.  

 

This will be followed by 1 hour practical workshops for year 3 children linked to our science 

topic this term which is plants. In the workshop the children will become super 

biologists, exploring what is happening inside a plant, and how it all works.  

 

They will look at the cells of a plant and what each part of the cell does, even making 

their own plant cell to keep and take home. In this exciting workshop they will also discover 

how water and nutrients move through the plant and find out how the plant breathes through 

tiny mouths! 

 

We are asking parents for a donation of £3 towards the costs of this exciting activity, which 

we are sure your children will enjoy  

 

If your child has any plant related allergies, then please let your child’s teacher know prior to 

this date. 

 

Any further questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

Mrs B Harris 

STEM Lead Teacher  


